
Princeton Community Family Learning Center 
Blanket Walking Field Trip Consent 

 

Dear Parents, 

Occasionally we enjoy walking around outdoors.  We are asking your permission 

for your child to participate in these “walking field trips.”  Age and ability will be 

taken into consideration, and we will only walk as far as is appropriate for little 

legs.  If you would kindly fill out this form to give us consent, we’d really 

appreciate it! 

 

Yours truly, 

PCFLC Faculty 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Date: 

I, ______________________________________, parent/legal guardian of 

________________________________________, hereby give my consent for my 

child, ___________________________________, to participate in walking field 

trips supervised by PCFLC faculty.  I understand that this is a blanket field for 

walking field trips only.  A field trip requiring transportation away from the school 

campus would require a separate, one-time-use authorization specific to the 

event. 

 

Signature of Parent/Legal Guardian 

_________________________________________ DATE: 


